
 

 

 

15 April 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Key Stage 4 Pathways 

We are very sorry to have had to cancel the Pathways evening which was scheduled for tonight.  

This year, we will be conducting our Options process remotely for Year 9 students. Our options 

booklet is attached. It includes messages from Mrs Manson and me, together with more detail about 

each of the choices available.  

Students can gain further information about different subjects and their overall combination from 

their form tutors and/or subject teachers. Mr Danielson, our Curriculum Lead, has overall 

responsibility for our subject options processes.  

Students are requested to register their initial options choices using the Form at 

https://forms.gle/Qip9wu67nVG9SSPJ9 . If using that form is not possible, students can email 

johndanielson@online.sch.im with their options choices. If your son/daughter would like help 

making their choices, they can also indicate that on their form or in their email.  

We would appreciate initial choices by Friday 30 April, please. Once the initial requests are in, we 

will review them and will indicate if we have any concerns about the choices being made by each 

individual student. We will then undertake our planning for next year before confirming option 

blocks and choices later in the summer term.  

We know it’s hard to make all the right choices now and that your son/daughter may wish to change 

their minds before starting their courses in September. They should let us know in that case, please, 

so we have the most up to date information in our systems.  

You are welcome to contact school via crhsenquiries@sch.im or 693500 if you have any questions 

about the options process or your son/daughter’s choices.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr K Winstanley 

Headteacher 
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